From: Edward Brooks I

Sent: 27 July 2017 10:39

To: McClue, Jonathan

Cc: Planning

Subject: 100 Avenue Road Objection

Dear Mr Mc Clue,

100 Avenue Road Swiss Cottage REF: 2017/4036/P S96A

| write to strongly object to the changes made in the original application which seem to increase the risk of fire
safety. Excess hallways to increase space resulting in an actual reduction of hallway evacuation space and the fact
there is only one staircase within the tower (We have seen enough of tragedy recently without laying the
foundations of a repeat). Also it appears London Fire Brigade has NOT been consulted about these changes. | find
this absolutely unbelievable in view of recent news.

Unfortunately to a bystander it appears that our own Labour Council Majority seem to be taking the a similar root
to the Tories of Kensington and Chelsea in looking for the financial benefits and how to get them as quickly and

easily as possible. It appears the many changes to the original application are just being pushed through without
proper scrutiny. It makes me very worried about the Camden planning system as a whole.

Kind regards,

Edward Brooks
48 Canfield Gardens

NW6 3EB



